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Ombudsman addressed to the chief of State Migration Service

Upon the instructions of the Commissioner for Human Rights, the representatives of the Ombudsman Office conducted visit to the center for Illegal Migrants State Migration Service of the Republic of Azerbaijan. 
Visiting team met with J.N.B, citizen of Philippines detained in the center, learned her detention conditions. She didn’t complain about detention conditions and treatment. 
She noted she came to Azerbaijan in order to provide material support to her family, but her passport was taken away by her boss as she had not been let go out of house where she worked. She added because of that she couldn’t be registered for living legally in Azerbaijan. 
She asked to assist her return to her country. 

The Commissioner addressed the chief of Migration Service, to speed up the process of returning that women to her country and to inform her about the result. It should be noted she has already returned to her country.  
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